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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

October 22, 2018

Ms. Jennifer Huser

Air Planning Section, Mail Code 6MM-AA
United States Environmental Protection Agency
Region 6

1445 Ross Avenue, Suite 700

Dallas, Texas 75202-2733

Re: Comments on Proposal of Best Available Retrofit Technology and Interstate
Visibility Transport Provisions, Regional Haze and Interstate Visibility Transport
Federal Implementation Plan for the State of Texas, Docket ID No. EPA-RO6-OAR-2016-
0611

Dear Ms. Huser:

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) appreciates the opportunity
to comment on the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s notice Proposal
on Best Available Retrofit Technology and Interstate Visibility Transport Provisions,
Regional Haze and Interstate Visibility Transport Federal Implementation Plan for the
State of Texas. Detailed comments are enclosed.

If you have questions concerning our comments, please contact Mr. Steve Hagle, P.E.,
with the TCEQ at (512) 239-1295 or by email at steve.hagle@tceq.texas.gov.

Sincerely,

y

Toby Baker
Executive Director
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